
 

Reward made possible by community members and the supporters of RedRover | www.redrover.org  

As much as 

$2,500 
REWARD 

 

On Wednesday, March 13, someone shot an orange tabby cat with a pellet 
gun near Owens Valley Drive in Woodland. The cat did not survive.  

 

If you have information about this  
animal cruelty crime, please call  

Yolo County Sheriff’s Office at 530.668.5287, option 0.  
 

A cash reward – up to $2,500 – will be paid to anyone 

who provides tips to solve the crime.  

             


